

Alderman David L. Maack OFFICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

August 1, 2010

To:

The Honorable John Dickert & Members of the Common Council

From:

David L. Maack

5th District Alderman

Memo Re:

Lakeview Parking Lot

The Friends of Seniors is requesting that an ordinance be enacted which would designate the Lakeview Parking Lot as Senior Center Parking only during designated times. I would request that this communication be referred to the appropriate committee and that the FOS be invited to address their concerns.

Thank you for your consideration.